
 

January 27th, 2021   19:00-20:30 

Dear Women in STEM, 

Happy New Year!! 🎉💥🎊 I hope you all had a great holiday break and feel refreshed 
and ready to start 2021!  

I am happy to announce the first meeting of the year with a new time: it will be on 
January 27th at 19:00. 

Beginning of the year is always a good time to re-evaluate and reset.  With this in 
mind, this month we'll have one of our very own members, Franziska Schirrmacher 
and her topic A Mindful Approach towards Digital Minimalism. 
Here's what Franziska has to say about the talk:  

In December 2020 I did a 30 days digital detox by not using any social media 
platforms for 30 days. This talk will cover my experience with the digital detox, 
some background information on digital minimalism and my current situation. I 
hope this talk serves as the basis of a discussion on this topic including tips and 
tricks that you use to reduce your time with digital tools. 

Don't forget to register below to receive the Zoom link for the meeting on January 27th 
at 19:00. 
 
See you soon! 
Francesca 
 
 
 
Please register here  

https://share.hsforms.com/1Wsqd1gxoSgSWeh40chk0QA3u6by?utm_medium=email&_hsmi=106410995&_hsenc=p2ANqtz--gzg8-kEWv-IJwymtBfntpJyDC6t1xa4RUTtePJz0qqRNwaKY6CXMZZEl4Qebj36KgoO1NyTE08aaRe-N15gX2hcIF-y4aPn-we2Q3L9j3-KBFzqk&utm_content=106410995&utm_source=hs_email


 

Reminder! 

We have a new format for 2021! 
We will alternate our Women in STEM Virtual Meetups and our Career/Life Talks. 
  
Here are the dates:  
  
Women in STEM Virtual Meetups: 
January 27th, March 31st, May 26th, July 28th, September 29th, November 24th 
 
Career/Life Talks:  
Feb. 24th, April 28th, June 30th, August 25th, October 27th, December 15th. 
 
 
If you have questions feel free to send a message to Francesca at 
info@francescacarlin.com 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Have questions? Either respond to this email or contact the sender 

at info@francescacarlin.com 
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